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with author Mitch Horowitz
PLEASE NOTE:

Due to a new occupancy restriction as
a result of the COVID-19 Delta variant,
this event has been postponed. It will
no longer be held at 1pm on Saturday,

September 11, at the Van Buren
Conference Center (490 S. Paw Paw St.

Lawrence, MI). 

We hope to reschedule this event at a
later date. Van Buren District Library

sincerely apologizes for any
inconvenience this may cause.  

For more information, please phone
VBDL Webster Memorial Branch at

269.423.4771 or email info@vbdl.org.  


